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or Recommendation

Model Code approved by the General Assembly of fib

Any publication not having met the above requirements will be clearly identified as preliminary draft.
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Cover image: Shear test on a 1.5 m deep beam containing 50 kg/m’® of steel fibers. Experiment carried out at
the University of Brescia in July 2010.
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